
 

 

 

26 April 2024 
 
A day at the Seaside! 
Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to be taking nursery to the seaside for their topic in the final half term of the summer! Thank you 
very much for your feedback and offers to volunteer on the trip via Tapestry recently.  
 
The day at Cleethorpes will take place on Wednesday 19th June 2024. Morning and Afternoon nursery children will be 
required to attend school all day on this day, arriving at school at 8.30am prompt and being collected from 3.20-
3.30pm. 
 
The bus will be leaving school at 9am but the initial part of the day will be to talk to the children about safety, go to 
the toilet, give out high visibility jackets and check lunches. 
 
When we arrive at Cleethorpes we will be having fun on the beach making sand castles; digging holes; hunting for 
treasures; playing games and paddling in the seawater! 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed in school uniform appropriate for the weather e.g. shorts and their school t-shirt. 
They will need a sunhat and please apply sun cream before school. Ideally, please send your child in slip on shoes or 
sandals so they can get them on and off easily at the beach.  
 
Your child can also bring their bucket and spade for the day but please ensure these are labelled with initials. 
 
All children will need to bring a water bottle and a healthy packed lunch for the day and £3.00 in a small named 
purse or envelope for an ice cream (change will be given depending on price)! 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £18.50 per child which is payable online via ParentPay. This can be done in 
instalments if needed. All contributions are required by Tuesday 4th June 2024. Unfortunately, if we do not receive 
enough contributions, we may be required to cancel the visit.  
 

Please click here to consent to your child attending the visit. Please consent no later than Thursday 23rd May 2024. 

Please note, children cannot attend the trip without consent. 
 
If you volunteered to accompany the children on the trip Mrs Watts and Mrs Nelthorpe will confirm with you directly 
soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqEM0Jh5q8gMY1yK9n6TFc3KnJD_EOQaIBGocsUApq3ENZXA/viewform?usp=sf_link

